TODD GRIEVANCE HEARING (Tuesday, May 7, 2019)

Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, May 7, 2019

Members present

Kelly Barrera, Tommy Allen, Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough

Meeting called to order at 11:35 AM

- 1. CALL TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR
- 2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
- 3. INTRODUCTORY REMARKS presented by Frank Upchurch
- 4. S. TODD STEP 3 GRIEVANCE PRESENTATION presented by Michelle Dillon, Union Representative and Rich Grady, Florida Education Association Representative. Witnesses included: Sarah Todd, PK Teacher, and Samantha Gardner, Paraprofessional.
- 5. SUPERINTENDENT RESPONSE ON BEHALF OF SCHOOL DISTRICT Presented by Tim Forson, Superintendent of Schools and Dr. Kenneth Goodwin, Principal, Picolata Crossing Elementary.
- 6. BOARD DECISION

Patrick Canan made a motion to uphold written letter of reprimand stay in Personnel file, second by Bev Slough

Final Resolution: Motion Carries

Yea: Patrick Canan, Kelly Barrera, Bev Slough, Tommy Allen, Bill Mignon

Mrs. Barrera reopened the meeting for closing comments (held over from Workshop).

- 7. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
 Mr. Allen recognized and thanked Darell Colee, Director for Budget, for his service in
 the district. He inquired about the dates for a joint meeting including the County
 Commissioners. Mr. Forson replied that the dates are still being worked on and the
 meeting will possibly be held the end of June. They are trying to find a date that all
 Commissioners can be in attendance.
- 8. Adjournment at 12:55 PM